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After a fairly clement January, Mother Nature seems to be saying, “payback 
time”. The snow and power outages have caused most of us to restock our 
flashlight batteries, and many pots of soup have been made to warm us up 
after repeated rounds of shoveling. Springtime is feeling pretty far off right 
now. However, the seed catalogues continue to arrive in our mailboxes, 
giving us inspiration and hope! Our February Horticulture Roundtable will 
give us an opportunity to share our hope with one another, as we swap 
those catalogues and talk about our gardening plans on February 28. 
 
Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, the Senior Center 
meeting room will will be unavailable for our February 21 meeting. The 
completion of the renovation project of the room has been scheduled with 
short notice. All members are being notified via website, email, and phone 
calls.  
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,3#"(444* Make a note in your calendars for the next Horticulture 
Roundtable scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, at the Yarmouth Town 
Hall, Main Meeting Room starting at 10:00 am. Our excellent speaker will 
be Linda Colgan on Starting Seeds.*!56786*9:;<=*>?@:*A7B75?=@68*C?:*
=7:D6<*E57<B8F*866D8F*=7:D6<*?:<7G6<B8*7<D*8@EE5;68*C?:*7<*
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6HAI7<=6 . You will be excited to start gardening before the snow 
melts! *,33*G6G96:8*7:6*J65A?G6*7<D*BI;8*A?@<B8*B?J7:D*>?@:*K*
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Thank you to the members who provided today’s goodies.  As always, 
thank you to my committee members for their assistance with the 
hospitality service. Coming up in April, members of the West Dennis 
Garden Club will be joining us for Bill Graham’s presentation, “The Little 
Black Dress.” Several members from their club have signed up to bring 
refreshments. We need 2 more members to bring dessert items and one 
member to provide the hospitality table with a centerpiece (decorative 
or floral. Please contact Mary Spurr to sign up. 
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Mary Spurr is in need of someone to co-chair the annual flowers 
section.  Contact Mary if you are able to help her out. The May 20th, Plant 
Sale will be back at the Moose Lodge this year. 
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Irene Landenberger, member since 1996, requested to be moved from 
active membership to associate membership and was Board approved.*
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Checks have been dispersed to our 2016 Scholarship recipients, as all 
three have completed their first Semester requirements successfully. 
Notices of the availability of our scholarship monies available for 2017 have 
been published in local newspapers. All local schools have received 
information and applications. It is expected that in mid-April schools will 
forward to the Club any/all completed applications. The Scholarship 
Committee will review and process the applications and make selections of 
worthy recipients for 2017. 
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Planning ahead: We are excited for our April 18, joint meeting with the 
West Dennis Garden Club featuring Bill Graham of Beautiful Things, Salem 
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MA, presenting “The Little Black Dress”.  We encourage members to bring 
a guest for a $5.00 charge.   
*
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At the March meeting there will be a table set up for sign up, menu 
selection and fees for the Annual Meeting to be held May 23rd. 
*
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Ed Mulligan will be taking pictures in March to keep our membership 
profiles book updated. If you want a retake or need your picture taken 
please visit Ed’s photo area.  Dark clothes work best. The profile/photo 
book is available for members to sign out and take home to learn about our 
members. It needs to be returned to Ruth Lund prior to the monthly 
meeting.  
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